From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Assunta Ferrante To: Subject: FW: [External] protests

Date:

Monday, June 17, 2024 8:11:44 AM

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

C73.

From: nzuchter

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 12:19 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca **Subject:** [External] protests

> CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To whom this may concern,

We are glad that you take this matter of hateful protests seriously. We greatly appreciate that you will put a law in pace to prohibit these protests from happening near our synagogues, schools, and hospitals. We need to feel safe, and our kids need to have regular education and not be dismissed early for the fear of the mob attacking us because of their desire to annilihiate our nation. There should really be no place for pro-palestine protests in Toronto as they are hateful. Thank you,

N. Zuchter